

19th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child is coming to the end of their primary school years and as in previous years the children have said they would like a memento of their time in school and with their friends. The colour of the hoodies this year are Navy blue, the year they leave on the back with the numbers filled in with the names of all the children in Year 6.

The cost of these hoodies vary depending on the size you order. You also have the option to add your child's name to the back of the hoodie.

This year, these will be supplied by Mapac. If you would like to order a hoodie, please follow the link: http://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/ourladyandstbenedictcacademyst28au

You will be able to select the size of your child's hoodie. You will also need to make your payment directly to Mapac, not to school. The website link is available for 2 weeks only and your order will need to be placed by **6**th **May 2024.**

The hoodies will then be printed and delivered to school where we will distribute them to the children.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Lowell Y6 Teacher

Our Lady and St Benedict Catholic Academy, Abbey Lane, Abbey Hulton, Stoke- on- Trent. ST2 8AU Telephone: 01782 234646 E-mail: office@olsbprimary.org.uk











Order your Class of 2024 hoodie online today!



Visit www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/ourladyandstbenedictcacademyst28au

- Select your hoodie style with or without personalisation then choose size & add to basket Hoodies are meant to be wom big, please size up!)
- Olick on your basket at the top right of the screen. If applicable enter your nickname into the 'name box' exactly as you wish it to No special characters or emojis allowed). appear (ie. UPPER CASE or Title Case,
- 'Deliver to your school on APPROXIMATELY 07.06.2024' HOME DELIVERY IS NOT AN OPTION FOR THIS ITEM. at checkout this will show as school delivery address)
- You will be asked to log in or register at this point.

 All orders must include childs name and class in the relevant box.

All hoodies will be delivered to your school approximately 7th June 2024



IMPORTANT: Orders must be received by Monday 6th May!

Please note: Due to the bespoke nature of the garments leavers orders cannot be returned or exchanged